
 

 

Today, October 20, 2023, Banco Davivienda S.A. informs that the contract it had signed with Larrain Vial 

Broker Larrain Vial for the provision of the Market Maker service in Chile has been terminated due to the 

expiration of the term agreed by the parties. 

 

The purpose of the contract was for the broker Larrain Vial to facilitate the transactions of Davivienda's 

shares in the Santiago Stock Exchange (BCS), through the Market Maker service.    

 

The Davivienda share will continue to be listed and may continue to be traded on the Santiago Stock 

Exchange (BCS), thanks to the agreement signed between the Colombian Stock Exchange (BVC) and 

the BCS in October 2020, through which the Cross Listing modality was enabled, which operates under 

the BCS Foreign Securities Market, which allows buying and selling Colombian securities in Chile. 

 

 


